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I strongly oppose ranked choice voting.  This disenfranchises the voter by making it 

confusing to vote. Not only confusing, but you would not be able to determine the 

winner for weeks and weeks! It takes away 'one person one vote."  Our election 

system has never been this way and elections are for ONE person not two.  This 

could also place a second place winner into the winner's column.  How will audits be 

performed??  Once again, Oregon is going down the wrong road in ensuring safe 

and transparent elections!  

 


